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The next Emeriti Association meeting is scheduled for January 21, 2021 at 11:00 AM and will be 
held using Zoom.  An invitation to the Zoom meeting will be sent to all those on the Emeriti Listserv 
on or before January 20th.  The speaker and topic for the meeting will be Hylie Voss-Flournoy on the  
Sugar Bush Foundation and the many projects sponsored through that foundation that her emeriti 
parents, Don Flournoy and the late Mary-Ann Flournoy, established some years ago. 

________________________________

The December 17, 2020 Emeriti Association meeting was held by Zoom and hosted by Emeriti 
President Rosemary Rossiter.    Below are several screen shots from the Zoom meeting.   

At that meeting, Emeriti Association Treasurer Leslie Flemming expressed gratitude to all on behalf of 
the Association for the significant donations given this year both directly and to the Association's 
Foundation Account at the University.  She noted that the Association is considering increases to its 
pledge to support the University's fund for Undergraduate Travel for Research Presentations and 
Creative Activities and/or perhaps supporting a scholarship opportunity. 

President Rossiter then introduced Christie Truly, the Volunteer Coordinator for Ohio Health Hospice 
who is expecting that as of June 1st, the program for volunteer visits to Hospice patients will again be 
needing volunteers for friendly visits to homes and assisted living facilities and other neighbor-helping-
neighbor opportunities.  She will be starting self-paced virtual training sessions via Zoom in the Spring.
More information and descriptions of the various volunteer activities and positions are available from 
President Rossiter or Emeriti Volunteer Services Chair Jared Butcher.

Emeriti Association Secretary Allyn Reilly then introduced the members of  OhioBrass, Ohio 
University’s faculty-artist brass quintet in residence who had prepared a holiday music concert for the 
Emeriti Association.   Given the shortcomings of audio over Zoom, the music concert was made 
available on Youtube at this link.  

As noted in the November Notes, the School of Music has its own Youtube channel  and the concert 
will be linked on that channel as well. 
      

<=  QR code for the School of Music Youtube Channel   

        

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M9QLJndZ6Yg&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M9QLJndZ6Yg&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCWjQe0OhfARdiXq4usHO_cQ


Christie Truly speaking

Allyn Reilly introducing Ohio Brass



Ohio Brass on Youtube


